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1 February 2019 
 
 
Zachary Wong 
fyi-request-9242-f4aad453@requests.fyi.org.nz  

REF: OIA-4525 
 
Dear Zachary 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 12 December 2018 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

“…any reports NZTA has commissioned into converting the shoulder of Auckland 
Motorway into Bus Lanes, including reports already released to media in the last 24 
months.”  

 
 
The following documents fall within the scope of your request and are enclosed: 
 
• Attachment 1: Shoulder Bus Lane Along Auckland Motorways Study.pdf (with Appendices A to E) 
 
If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Ranjan Pant, 
Principal Traffic Engineer, by email to Ranjan.Pant@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (09) 928 8796. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Neil Walker  
Senior Manager, Journey Management Centre, Custom Design and Delivery  
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